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COVID-19 Contact tracing over half term  

Please ensure you read the attached information sheet carefully and inform us of any postive 

cases within your horseholds over the half term break. 

 

Achievement Assembly 

This week children have been awarded certificates for being creative!  Well done to the 

following: 

Reception Luke Weatherspoon    Year 1 CJ Wilson    Year 2 Lucas McGuire  

Year 3 Harry Forsyth and Poppy Carr     Year 4 Scarlett Grey and Owais Hussain  

Year 5 Lacey Powell      Year 6 Finlay Gray  

Celebrating attendance  

Year 3 have the highest attendance this week with 99%.  Well done Year 3! 

 

Parent Code of Conduct 2021 

If you have yet to sign agreement to the Parent Code of Conduct, please could you ensure this is 

completed by Monday 7th June.  If you require the email to be resent to you, please contact Mrs 

Lister in the school office.  

 

Warmer Weather 

With the warmer weather finally upon us please make sure all children come to school wearning 

suncream and with a sun cap and labelled water bottle after half term. 

Suncream can be brought into school (clearly labelled with child’s name) and we will encourage 

the children to apply this themsleves. 

 

School Uniform Orders  

Reminder: School uniform can be ordered online at www.studentuniform.co.uk/pps052 and can be 

delivered to school or your home address. 

 

**NUT FREE SCHOOL** 

Please remember when making a packed lunch for your child that we are a nut free school due to 

the risk of an allergic reaction from a number of our children.  Biscuits and cakes with hazelnut 

spread or almonds should be avoided.  

 

School reopens on Monday 7th June 

Have a lovely, safe half-term. 
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